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STAFF REPORT 
 

To:  Board of Directors     
 

From:  Cathleen Brennan, Water Resources Analyst 
 

Agenda: February 12, 2019 
 

Report: February 7, 2019 
 

Subject: Water Resources Informational Report 
 
 

Snowpack Update  
 

The snowpack is tracking close to normal measurements for this water year, 
according to the California Department of Water Resources (DWR). The DWR hosts 
the California Data Exchange Center on their website which displays weather, 
precipitation/snow, and river flow data. As of February 5, 2019, the statewide average to 
date is approximately 125 percent for the snowpack.  The charts below are from the 
California Data Exchange Center. 
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Below is a snapshot of specific snow course measurements for the Tuolumne and Merced 
Rivers, as of February 6, 2019. This data can also be found on the California Data Exchange 
Center website. http://cdec.water.ca.gov/reportapp/javareports?name=COURSES 
 
 

 
 
A healthy snowpack is important to the District’s imported water supplies from the SFPUC. 
Additional information on the condition of imported water from SFPUC can be found in the 
SFPUC’s Hydrological Conditions Report. 
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